
 

 

 

 

 

January 26, 2024 Update 

Design & Space Planning Updates 

• Alison Weigley is coordinating project update presentations with each department/clinic. Presentations 
are co-presented by department directors and Matt.   

• Carrie Coen is leading a “Standards Committee” to develop standardized considerations for the 
Expansion project including Physical Plant, Environment/Regulatory Readiness, Infection Prevention, 
Environmental Services, Aesthetics and IT.  

• Jeannie Eylar is leading “Functional Space Team” workshops with employees and architects including the 
following departments/areas: BirthPlace, MSU/ICU/rehab, Procedural, Central Sterile Processing, 
Universal Care Unit, Emergency Department, Laboratory, Imaging/RT, Registration and public spaces, 
gift shop. 

o Workshops will entail big picture ideas including review of included number and sizes of spaces, 
flows, and room-by-room layouts for each service. We will strive to introduce concepts in one 
meeting, then come back with revisions so we can finalize decisions in the following meeting. 

Workshop 1: January 18-19, 2024 

Workshop 2: suggested dates the week of February 12th 

1. Revised space program 
2. Revised flow concepts 
3. Room by room organization 

Workshop 3: suggested dates the week February 26th 

1. Revised room by room organization 
2. Key room configurations – e.g. UCU standard room mockup / taped out space (SDS 2nd 

Floor) 
3. Major equipment considerations 

• Karly Port is leading a “Space & People” committee to address short and long-term movements for 
people and offices during the construction period.  

 

 

Stay in the know:  
pullmanregional.org/internal 


